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15th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you will know, all classes participate in Forest School sessions. Ash Class sessions will be run 
by Mrs Wiggs, who is Level 3 trained, with Mrs Durrant and will take place in Bushy Leith Copse 
The sessions will take place every Monday after half term and will focus on developing 
cooperation, communication and team building as well as skills such as whittling and den 
building. On the day of Forest School children should come to school in non-uniform, wearing 
clothes appropriate for the weather and the activity - long trousers or leggings are a must. 
Children may play in or near the river so will need wellingtons and spare shoes/socks.  
 
We need two additional adults per session in order for them to run. If you are able to help, 
please see Mrs Wiggs or Mrs Durrant with your preferred dates - 12 June, 19 June, 26 June, 3 
July, 10 July, 17 July. 
 
With thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Wiggs 
Ash Class Teacher 
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